
  

 

Friday 20th October… 

 

Dear Parents /Carers  

After the success of last year, for our whole school homework this week we are asking if all children 

could bring in a pumpkin that they have carved. (Feel free to help them with this!) The pumpkins will 

be judged in our pumpkin competition on the day of the party! 

The pumpkins will need to be brought into school on the morning of Friday 27th October (and not 

before) so that they are at their best and ready to be judged later in the day.  

 

There will be a 1st, 2nd & 3rd prize per class! 

 

The pumpkins will then be used as decorations for the party in the evening. After the party you are 

free to take your pumpkins home to use yourselves for Halloween!! 

 

Please do not send in any candles or matches as the PTA will supply battery operated tea lights for 

each pumpkin. 

 

 

Reminder: The party will include music in the hall as well as a cosy / spooky film in the library. 

Weather permitting we will again hold a supervised spooky walk around the wooded area in the 

playground. There will be sweets available to purchase on the night as well as glow sticks and small 

toys, which will start at 20p each! Free cordial will be available all evening.  

Please remember to stay with your children if they are nervous! 

 

If you don’t already have your tickets please remember to send in your slip 

with payment this week! 

 

Whole School Homework! 


